
Notice of Business 
Resumption from 
January 29th (Fri.)


Thank you very much for using our school and for your continued 
support.


　 We were temporarily closed from January 21st to 28th due to testing 
positive of our staff; however, we confirmed to testing negative of all of our 
staff (except for 3 staff who are under medical treatment due to test positive.) 
We have resumed our school from Friday, January 29th, 2021.

　

However, for our customers’ health and safety, the following staff will be 
suspended from work.


①Staff who are not confirmed to testing negative on the PCR test

②Staff who get a fever

③Staff who are not feeling well


We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and concern that we have 
caused. We will continue to work on the prevention of infection after we 
resume.

We appreciate your continued understanding and cooperation.
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